
  

To: CBD national focal points, SBSTTA focal points, indigenous peoples and local communities and relevant 

organizations  

 

 Secretariat of the Convention on Biological Diversity 
413 Saint-Jacques Street, Suite 800 

Montreal, QC, H2Y 1N9, Canada 
Tel : +1 514 288 2220    |    secretariat@cbd.int 

www.cbd.int 
 

 

                   

Ref.: SCBD/SSSF/JL/MAQ/MS/92056                                  24 March 2025 

 

 

N O T I F I C A T I O N 

Change of Dates-Online Forum on Invasive Alien Species, 7-25 April 2025 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 Further to notification 2025-021 dated 21 February 2025, I am writing to inform you that, due to 

unforeseen circumstances, the online forum on invasive alien species originally planned to take place from 

the 1-22 April 2025 will now be rescheduled to 7-25 April 2025. 

The Secretariat regrets any inconvenience that may result from this postponement and conveys its 

appreciation to those who have already submitted their nominations. We take this opportunity to invite the 

Parties, other Governments, indigenous peoples and local communities, and relevant organizations that have 

not yet send their nominations to do so by 1 April 2025.  

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter and your continued support to the work of the 

Convention. 

Please accept, Sir, Madam, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 (Signed) Astrid Schomaker 

Executive Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.cbd.int/
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